[image: image1.png]












Please Check Against SStatement Statement by Ms. Gladice Pickering – Legal Attaché, during the Interactive Debates on the Universal Periodic Review of Croatia, 12 May 2015, 094h00 – 12h30
Thank you Mr. President,
Namibia welcomes the distinguished delegation of Croatia to the 22nd Session of the UPR and commends them on the presentation of their national report for this review. 
My delegation applauds the various efforts undertaken by the government of Croatia which are aimed at eliminating discrimination and inequality, including:  the National Programme for the protection and promotion of human rights 2013–2016, the Action Plan for removing barriers to achieving equal rights in the area of integration 2013–2015 and the National Policy for Gender Equality for the period: 2011–2015. We wish the government of Croatia success with the implementation and outcome of these programmes.  
Namibia recommends the following:  
1. That Croatia considers ratifying the OP - ICESCR.
2. That Croatia takes all necessary measures to provide equal access to all public services for all members of minority groups in the country. 
We wish Croatia all the best during their review. 
I thank you Mr. President   
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